
   

 

   

 

A  

Irish Update 

 

September 13, 2024 

 

• Student & staff individual photo day is Wednesday, September 18th in the 

morning.  Order details will be sent home with each student. The make-up 

date is scheduled for October 30th.  School uniforms are required for grades 

K-8 for photos.   

• Ms. Kim offers “Parents night out” throughout the year and her first back to 
school parents' night out is scheduled for Saturday, September 14th from 

6:00 – 9:00 PM. Text Ms. Kim (740)434-3212 to register and for more 

information! 

• Chess Club information: 

        



   

 

   

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in becoming a volunteer at St. Mary Catholic School?  We 

welcome volunteers in many capacities including playground, lunchroom, 

classroom helpers, office assistance & many more areas!  Volunteers must 

complete the required training through the Diocese of Steubenville.  The training 

can be found at cmgconnect.org 

Attached to today’s Irish update is information about volunteer hours & track it 
forward app. 

 

 

http://cmgconnect.org/


   

 

   

 

 

 
 

Student Council will begin selling Smencils on Monday, September 16th. Students can buy 

regular or Halloween themed pencils and mechanical pencils for $2.00 each or for $3.00 a 

highlighter, multi-colored pen or glitter pen (all scented)! 

 

We will set up a station on the main floor entrance first thing in the morning, and we will 

visit preschool, Kindergarten and 1st. 

 

 

 
Constitution Day is Tuesday, September 17th.  8th grade will be presenting a 

program to grades 1-8 Tuesday morning following pledge & prayers. 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 

Save the date!  This year our Fall Festival committee is planning an Oktoberfest!  

This will be on Sunday, October 27th.  Flyer has details: 

 
 

We are also looking for vendors for our craft fair: 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


